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    ST. JULIE CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL - ECCLESTON



   24/10/2024

Dear Parents and Carers,
Harvest Service
Thank you to everyone who came to share in our harvest service yesterday. It was a joyful thanksgiving service during which the children sang their hearts out and our readers spoke clearly and confidently.  It was also a time of reflection as the children were encouraged to think about how it would feel if they didn’t have their favourite foods or even a meal to eat. 

Thanks to everyone who sent in donations which have been delivered this afternoon to the Foodbank. It was a non-uniform day today in return for a donation to Cafod. Donations to Cafod can still be made via School Money. 
Thank you to those who have already given their donation for the non-uniform day.
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The Golden Table

Each week in assembly a Lunchtime Supervisors Award and Mrs Finney’s Kitchen Award are presented to children who have shown outstanding behaviour and good manners during lunchtime. At the end of each half term their names go into a draw for a Golden Ticket. On Tuesday the winners of this half term’s Golden Tickets were invited to eat their lunch at the Golden table with special treats. Well done to the children - they certainly enjoyed their gold star treatment. Thank you to all our lunchtime supervisors and kitchen staff who care for all the children, ensuring they are happy and well-fed at lunchtime.
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Autumn Challenge 2024 – Children’s University

During the half term holiday, children can earn credits for Children’s University by completing activities at home.  Please submit the work for accreditation (or a photograph) to Mrs Hodgson along with the challenge sheet after the holidays. The challenge sheet is attached with this bulletin or can be found on our website page

St Julie's Catholic Primary School: Children's University (st-julie.st-helens.sch.uk).           
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Looking ahead to next half-term, traditionally during the month of November, we remember and pray for those who have died and gone before us. Mrs McCahey has asked if you wish to have the name of a loved one included in our Remembrance Book for the month of November, please send it into school in an envelope marked for her attention as soon as possible.
Our whole school Remembrance Mass will take place in St Julie’s church on Thursday 14th October at 9:30am – all are welcome.    
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The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal

Poppies, wristbands, reflectors, zip pulls and snap bands will still be available from the school office after the break for a donation of £1 per item in aid of the Royal British Legion poppy appeal
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PFA 
In preparation for future events, the PFA would be very grateful for donations of baskets for hampers. Please bring to the school office if you have any to donate.
The next meeting of the PFA will be held on Wednesday 13th November at 6.00 pm in the school. Thank you for the many gifts that have been delivered this week to each class from the Amazon Wishlist. The teachers are extremely grateful for your generosity.
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Competition photos
We have had a very successful half term of sporting events to start our school year. Year 3 are pictured with their gold medals for winning their football competition and Year 6 proudly displaying their silver medals won during the rugby tournament last week. All children showed great skill, effort and enthusiasm as well as tremendous teamwork and camaraderie.
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                                                                       Share a Story sessions

The children of St Julie’s are enthused by their love of books and find great pleasure in their reading. Once again, we would like to invite parents/carers to come into school to share a story – or more – with their child in the school hall. 

The first of these sessions will begin on Thursday 7th November for the Reception class. One adult is invited to come to school via the front entrance on Brooklands Road at 2:40pm to join their child for a cosy reading session. School will provide the books and don’t worry if you can’t make it, there will be school staff around to make sure all children can have a fun reading time.

Further sessions are:

Wednesday 13th November – Year 5
Thursday 14th November – Year 4 
Thursday 21st November – Year 1
Tuesday 26th November – Year 3
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Parents must apply for leave of absence during term time in all instances. A form, to request in writing a leave of absence, is available from the school office or alternatively it can be requested via email. Parents must apply to the Headteacher at least 2 weeks before the intended absence and provide necessary evidence of the exceptional circumstance. The Headteacher will decide if the leave will be granted and how many days will be authorised. Where the Headteacher does not grant an application for leave of absence and parents decide to take the leave anyway, the absence will be unauthorised, and the parents may receive a Penalty Notice Fine.     
	Year Group
	% Attendance for w/e 24.10.24

	Year R
	100%

	Year 1
	95.56%

	Year 2
	95.69%

	Year 3
	97.86%

	Year 4
	98.11%

	Year 5
	94.29%

	Year 6
	100%


Well done to Year Reception and Year 6 who had the highest attendance this week.
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Diary w/c 04.11.2024                                                 

Monday

            8am Gymnastics Years 1 – 6
                                               Reception class visit to Eccleston library 1:30pm

                                               Y1 & Y2 Multi-skills club 3:20 – 4:15
Tuesday                                Year 2 Collective Worship 3pm
                                               KS2 Table Tennis 3:20 – 4:15                                              

Wednesday

            8am Multi-sports Years 1 – 6
                                               Year 1 Collective Worship 3pm
                                               Y2 & Y1 Spanish club 3:20 - 4:00
                                               KS2 Crochet and sewing club 3:20 - 4:15
                                               Y5 & Y6 Young Voices 3:20 – 4:15                                            
Thursday                               Share a Story session Reception 2:40pm
                                               Year 4 Sacramental Programme session 2, 3:20-4pm
                                               Y1 & Y2 Art club 3:20 - 4:15                                               

                                               KS2 Dodgeball 3:20 – 4:15
Friday                                     
Further dates for your Diary

Monday 11 November                       - Year 5 trip to Imperial War Museum
Tuesday 12 November                      - Odd socks day with uniform
Wednesday 13 November                 - Year 5 Share a Story session 2:40pm

Wednesday 13 November                 - PFA meeting in school 6pm – all welcome

Thursday 14 November                     - Remembrance Mass for whole school 9:30am – all welcome

Thursday 14 November                     - Year 4 Share a Story session 2:40pm

Friday 15 November                          - Children In Need day – wear spots/spotty accessories with uniform

Friday 15 November                          - PFA Bingo in Parish Hall 

Monday 18 November                       - Year 4 Class Collective Worship 3pm

Tuesday 19 November                      - Open afternoon for new intake 2025 2pm
Tuesday 19 November                      - Year 3 Class Collective Worship 3pm 

Thursday 21 November                     - Class Mass in church for Year 5 and Year 3 9:30am – parents welcome

Thursday 21 November                     - Year 1 Share a Story session 2:40pm

Tuesday 26 November                      - Year 3 Share a Story 2:40pm
Thursday 28 November                     - Class Mass in church for Year 4 and Year 6 9:30am – parents welcome
Friday 29 November                          - PFA Christmas tree light switch on after school
Thursday 5 December                       - Year 4 sacramental programme session 3, 3:20 – 4pm

Wednesday 11 December                 - Christmas dinner

Friday 13 December                          - Christmas Jumper day and Santa Dash

Friday 13 December                          - Year 4 Sacrament of First Forgiveness in church 5pm

Monday 16 December                       - Junior Christmas Party day

Tuesday 17 December                      - Infant Christmas Party day

Thursday 19 December                     - Nativity led by Year 2 in church 2pm

Friday 21 December                          - School closes for Christmas break.

Monday 6 January 2025                    - School re-opens.  Whole school Mass 9:30 Feast of the Epiphany

Thursday 9 January                           - Year 5 begin weekly swimming lessons at Queens Park Leisure centre 
Primary School Admissions 

Children who turn 5 between 1 September 2025 and 31 August 2026 are eligible to apply for a place in primary school. The deadline for submission of primary school applications is 15 January 2025. The Archdiocese have asked us to remind parents seeking a reception class place at our school, even if you have a sibling in the school, of the need for baptism prior to application and to take prompt action if baptism has not already taken place.
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New intake for September 2025

If you have a child due to start school in September 2025, we will be holding a new intake meeting on Tuesday 19th November at 2pm.  There will be an opportunity to have a look around our school and speak to the Headteacher, Mrs Hodgson.
 “A caring family school, where we learn, grow and walk in the footsteps of Jesus.” 
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